
From: Hal Hutchinson <Hal.Hutchinson@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 12:30 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Marlene Hopkins <Marlene.Hopkins@cityofchicago.org>; John Scott3 

<John.Scott3@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: New Years Gift Candy 

  

Hello Steve, 

I hope you are well. 

A box of candy was delivered to me at City Hall today. See attached photo. 

It was from a company called AirRoom (see below). 

I removed the company name and the card from the candy and left it in the break room for staff to 

consume today. 

Please contact me with any questions. 

Thank you. 

312-446-5624 

  

 

  

  

Hal Hutchinson RA 

Deputy Commissioner  

City of Chicago Department of Buildings 

121 North LaSalle Street, Room 906 



hal.hutchinson@cityofchicago.org 
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